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  APRIL 2024 

MEMBERS NEWS 

 
Members of the Australian Defence Forces conduct commemoration Beaumaris Cenotaph 23rd April 2023 

 

Dear Member 

ANZAC season is here again and it is great seeing our Sub-Branch coming together for our 

Appeals, Commemoration, and welfare activities. Over the past 5 years we have punched 

way above our weight and all those involved should be very proud.   

 

The ANZAC appeal is a great way to contribute a couple of hours for Veterans manning one 

of our stalls.  Beaumaris Football Club has seats available for lunch Sat and of course you can 

come along to the March, Service and afternoon celebration on Sunday the 21st.  On the big 

day 25 April we are again partnering with Black Rock Sports Club to conduct a 

commemorative flag raising at lunch time with live music and food available in the 

afternoon. 

    

Our mid-week ritual Wednesdays continue to evolve and grow.  The fortnightly members 

draw has been a delightful addition and we thank the Womens Aux for the work put in for the 

raffles and jackpot budget. Please keep an eye out on our social media or jump on the website 

to confirm the details. 

 

The AGM is coming up and I do hope you can attend.  It is important the members 

participate and support the committee in the elections.  We will be providing a building and 

RSL Victoria strategy plan update. 

 

Enjoy the news! 

 

mailto:beaumarisrsl@gmail.com
http://www.beaumarisrsl.com.au/
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Fortnightly Jackpot proving a winner! 

 
Colin Trebilcock receives the $150 members 3rd of March Jackpot from Mari McIntosh President of the Womens Aux 

 

Simply turning up puts you in the running to win a cash jackpot.  Colin certainly didn’t 

expect to go home with a little windfall when his name came up.  The next Jackpot is 24th of 

April so pop it in your diary and join the festivities.  

 

ANZAC Appeal 

The stalls will be operating in our shopping centres, trays installed in local schools and clubs 

and no doubt a few mornings at a railway station or 2. 

 

Volunteers at our stalls have pleasingly increased over the last couple of years. All you need 

to do is contact Carolyn Strong our appeals coordinator on 0411 119 241 email 

carolynstrong_58@hotmail.com  or Rhonda Corfield 0429 647 481, if you want to have a go.   

 

It is a lot of fun and great way to both meet new people and assist Veterans. 

 

 

mailto:carolynstrong_58@hotmail.com
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ANZAC Day March and Service Sunday 21st April 2024 

Please spread the work amongst family and friends for this year’s March and Service.  Every 

year we have new marchers who commemorate family members who served by wearing their 

medals on the day.  Don’t forget to pop into the Beaumaris Bowls club on completion. 

  

Beaumaris Sharks –ANZAC Game with on Ground Ceremony SATUDAY 20th APR-2024 

BANKSIA RESERVE: V Old Haileybury from 2pm 

The Sub-Branch has 2 tables of 10 dedicated and places are going fast so if you would like to attend, 

please contact Clarke Martin via email clarkemartin@bigpond.com or text 0412 259 631 

 
 

 

 

 

 

ASSEMBLY 2:15PM 
Beaumaris Concourse Green, Reserve Road, 

Beaumaris 
FALL IN 2:30PM 

STEP OFF 2:45PM 

SERVICE 3:00PM 
BEAUMARIS MEMORIAL COMMUNITY CENTRE, 

FORECOURT and CENOTAPH 

96 Reserve Road, Beaumaris 

mailto:clarkemartin@bigpond.com
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Building Refurbishment Project 

 

 

Planning Permit issued!! With no objections and in record time Bayside Council has issued 

our planning permit which related to a minor adjustment to the current planning permit for 

the site. The next major milestones over the next 2 months are completing the Tender 

Documentation, advertising, and appointing the successful tenderer.  Please do not hesitate to 

contact the Sub-Branch if you have any questions or you can make a contribution through a 

supply contra arrangement. 

 

Communications update 
  

 
The new web site continues to enjoy an increase in traffic to the site and has jumped up to 

second when undertaking a google search. 

 

We are looking for a volunteer to assist with updates that takes less than an hour or two a 

week and does not need any experience.  Please send Gina, our secretary, an email to 

beaumarisrsl@gmail.com if you are able to help. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Facebook   Beaumaris RSL Sub-Branch 

Instagram   beaumarisrsl 

Website           www.beaumarisrsl.com.au  

 

mailto:beaumarisrsl@gmail.com
http://www.beaumarisrsl.com.au/


5 

 

2024 Annual General Meeting Wednesday 17th of April 2024 at 7pm 

 

Please come along and support the committee in undertaking the AGM.  You will be updated 

on volunteer opportunities, our building project and RSL Victoria’s 5-year plan.   

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our President on the above contact 

details or any member of the committee on duty during Wednesday night Stand To’s.  

 

 

WW2 Members news 

 
Rhonda and Perter Corfield presenting an end of Second World War 1939 to 1945 Medallion to Ted Morecroft   

 

The Australian Government in commemoration of the 75th Anniversary of the end of WWII has 

issued a Medallion. It is to be presented to all remaining WW11 Veterans. Rhonda and Peter Corfield 

had the pleasure of presenting the medallion to our WW2 Vet, Ted Morecroft in early April and he 

was delighted. Ted is keeping as well as can be expected and is being very well cared for in principle 

by his daughter Di and the staff at the Aged Care Facility in Cobram. 

 

Peter our Welfare Officer intends also presenting the medallion to Ralph Butcher on ANZAC Day our 

2nd remaining WWII Vet, in RSL Vasey, East Brighton. 

 

 

Six Beaumaris Legacy Widows have accepted our invitation to participate in our ANZAC Service on 

April 21; they will be transported to the service in one of four vintage cars that are available. We 

thank John Humphris for his assistance in arranging the transport. 

Unfortunately, the following members haven’t been, or are not in the best of health currently. I am 

sure you will join us in wishing them well: 

 

Patricia Moller 

Di Stewart 

Mardi Whitla 

  

Peter Corfield  

Welfare Officer 
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RETURNED SERVICES LEAGUE               

BEAUMARIS (Sub-Branch Victoria) WOMEN’S AUXILIARY 

ABN Number 88265918231 

          

President: Mairi McIntosh OAM - 0419 882 501     Secretary: Reg Black OAM - 0408 324 866  

Treasurer: Rhonda Corfield 0429 647 481         
 

 

WOMEN’S AUXILIARY NEWSLETTER APRIL 2024 

 

Welcome to our April newsletter and I hope that you all made the most of the wonderful 

weather we experienced over the Easter period. 

 

WEEKLY RAFFLE  

The Women’s Auxiliary weekly raffle has been successful and helps to fund the fortnightly 

member’s draw. Unfortunately for the past 2 draws, the members whose names were drawn 

have not been present at the Club and therefore the draw has now jackpotted to $200.  

The next member’s draw will be on April 24th following our weekly raffle.   

 

We would like to sincerely thank Seaview Quality Meats  

332 Balcombe Road, Beaumaris VIC 3193. who have come on board and supported our raffle 

by donating a $30 meat voucher once a month as a raffle prize. We are very grateful for their 

support and encourage members to pop into the Balcombe Road shop and support this 

generous contributor to our Women’s Auxiliary. 

 

The Auxiliary supports local businesses and the Sports Club bar by the purchase of prizes and 

vouchers for our raffle. If you have a suggestion for a raffle prize, don’t hesitate in coming 

forward with your ideas. 

 

We would welcome volunteers who are available to assist with the weekly raffle draw as it 

relies on a small group and with winter looming some are escaping to warmer climates, so 

some assistance would be appreciated in our absence.  

 

If you would like to be involved, please contact Reg or Rhonda for a very comprehensive 

training session!!!   

 

Upcoming events to add to your diary 

 

ANZAC DAY Sunday April 21st  April. 

Beaumaris RSL March and Service is conducted on the Sunday prior to ANZAC day and 

each year the Auxiliary provides the afternoon tea.  

 

If you are available to assist with the catering with sandwiches, slices, etc please contact our 

co-ordinator Noelene Muller on noelenemuller@bigpond.com or Mobile 0418 109 505 

 

 

mailto:noelenemuller@bigpond.com
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MID-WINTER FEAST Luncheon Thursday June 27th at 12.00 Noon.at Sandy By The Bay  

This year we are also celebrating the 40th anniversary of the Beaumaris Legacy Widows’ 

group.  

(Flyer is attached)  

 

LONG TAN DINNER Thursday 15th August  

 

CHRISTMAS BREAKUP Luncheon Thursday 28th November 

Please note the correction of the date  

 

 

Welcome to our new members. 

We are delighted to enrol 4 new members, Kathy Wilson, Lois Lindsay, Kathy Anstey and 

Barbara Limpyer to our Auxiliary and welcome their support.  

 

Our next Auxiliary meeting will be held in the Clubrooms on April 17th at 1.00p.m. We look 

forward to catching up with our members.  

 

If you would like to join our enthusiastic group, feel free to pop in during our meeting and 

meet up with our team.  

 

Reg Black OAM  

Hon Secretary. 

Beaumaris Women’s Auxiliary 

12 April 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I hope you have enjoyed this newsletter and if you ever want a chat or have an idea, please do 

not hesitate to call me or any of the team. 

 

Shayne Benedict, President, Beaumaris RSL Sub-Branch 

0418 318 862 

 
Please contact Jane Lapa our membership officer with any enquiries.  

Phone 0415 935 513 or email jane.lapa@icloud.com 

 

 

 

If you have any feedback or an item you would like to include in the newsletter, please email it 

through to beaumarisrsl@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:jane.lapa@icloud.com
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